
Engineering Faculty Document No. 31-20 

 

TO: Engineering Curriculum Committee     

 

FROM: The Faculty of the School of Materials Engineering 

 

DATE:  November 12, 2019 

 

RE: FastTrack changes for MSE core courses. 

 

The faculty of the School of Materials Engineering has approved the following changes to the 

prerequisites for the MSE plan of study.  This action is now submitted to the Engineering 

Curriculum Committee with a recommendation for approval. 

 

 

From:  MSE 33500 - Materials Characterization Laboratory 

     Prerequisites MSE 23500   

To:  Prerequisites MSE 23500, Majors only 

 

 

From:  MSE 36700 - Materials Processing Laboratory 

     Prerequisites MSE 26000 

To:  Prerequisites MSE 26000, Majors only 

 

 

Reason:  Students majoring in Materials Engineering all participate in MSE 39000: Materials 

Seminar which includes topics on laboratory safety and promoting a culture of safety.  

The MSE laboratory courses are not available as part of the MSE minor program. 

 

 

 
David F. Bahr 

Head and Professor  

School of Materials Engineering 

 

 

 

 

 


